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Schedule of Revival Blessing
Dear FilJap Blessed Families,

Please send your special offering of Y20,000 on or before March 31, 2014. All your donations will go a
long way to support the realization of Vision 2020 in our nation. Our mobilizers badly need our monetary
donations so they can move, facilitate, educate and prepare people for each of the cities for revival
blessing.

This is the only way for us to connect and contribute to God's Providence. Let us strongly encourage other
members to share their heart and effort. Our unity and shared vision is very important for building the
Kingdom of Heaven. Our individual situations should not prevent us from giving our share for this
providential effort. Our trials, temptations, and difficulties in life should challenge us to do more for
Heaven.

Please send your donations to your Area Accountant and contact your respective Area Leaders right after
you send your donations on or before March 31, 2014. The earlier, the better.

Let us do our best for the success of God and True Parents' providence!!

Kuya Dante Negre



